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Having a more convenient and equitable form of voting is something we should be 

proud of, not try to destroy. The only kind of people who would want to smother 

voters in this way are people who don't want their constituents to have a voice in an 

election, which is not someone who should be in charge at all. Maybe instead of 

wasting time on this measure we could focus on important matters like the homeless 

crisis. 


